
COVID19 - Driver Knowledge Tests  

 

 

Note that due to recent government advice, all knowledge tests have been 

suspended with immediate effect. Those with booked tests are asked not to attend 

council premises. There will be no cancellation charges made. A notice will be 

placed on the taxi noticeboard when we are able to re-instate. 
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